What's Happening in Our Members' Businesses

Sign up for Manchester Matters! Stay informed about events happening in the Town of Manchester by receiving periodic emails with news about voting, taxes, leaf collection, committee meetings, road construction, fire safety, Town jobs, dog licensing, special events, and programs offered by the libraries, schools, health and recreation departments. Residents and those who work in Town are invited to sign up online at www.townofmanchester.org or call 860.647.5235.

Congratulations to Kevin Zingler at **MARC**, **Inc. in Manchester** for his promotion to Executive Director! Zingler has worked for MARC for about 20 years in various roles, including director of marketing, and most recently, director of services. His work has included developing a vending services program to provide employment opportunities for clients, fundraising, coordinating agency events and expanding MARC's information technology infrastructure.

Tell us what's happening in your business. Send announcements and press releases to Corinne Sheehan, Administrative Assistant, Newsletter, GMCC, 20 Hartford Rd., Manchester, CT 06040, or via e-mail with the subject "Newsletter", corinne@manchesterchamber.com.